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Craig, Sondra

From: Heather Lyman <4uaflower@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 7:38 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Security Guards Burn's Park

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am a resident of Washburn on the Park. Have noticed that Security hasn't been present this year until I asked 
the property manager why. Funds not given to for this.    
 
Having the Security patrol this park and others gives the neighborhood a sense of security. It has kept the 
unsheltered in check. With Security I have seen more residents of La Crosse use the park besides the 
unsheltered. 
 
Nice to hear children at the playground "Laughing" instead of the screaming and profanity for the unsheltered.  
 
 
 
I hope at the meeting today, it is approved!  
 
Thanks  
 
Heather Lyman  
(Concerned citizen) 
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